
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: 

Subject: 

Michael Stubblefield [mstubblefield@talonlpe.com] 
Thursday, December 15, 2011 10:47 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Michael Barrett; Jerry Smith 
Lime Rock Resources ll-A, LP Stirling 7 C No. 4 release 2RP-894 

Dear Mr. Mike Bratcher, 

On 12/16/2011 Talon/LPE will mobilize to the Lime Rock Resources ll-A, LP Stirling 7 C No. 4 release. 
We will start the excavation of the impacted material located in the bermed area as per the approved 
work plan. If further information is required please contact me at 575-441-7254. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Stubblefield 
Talon/LPE Project Manager 


